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Dear Mr. Reber: 

Enclosed are all the papers concerning your shipment which 
)
 

Mr. Campbell has asked me to send you. I did ask that your
 
cases be labeled "Scientific Apparatus" rater than ~Radios"
 
as you requested, so I hope that was done. By the time the
 
papers came over here the stuff was on its way.
 

I am also enclosing a communication from Central Aguirre
 
Sugar Co. concerning withholding on d.ividends in Puerto RiCO,
 
since there seems to be some urgency in the form being
 
returned if you want to d.o so.
 

Also enclosed is the notice of dues from the American
 
Geophysical Union. I have tried to cancel your membership
 
but they apparently don't think I mean it. This membership
 
notice was included in a list of memberships, subscriptions,
 
etc., about which I asked you sometime last spring or summer.
 
Your reply indicated that you did not want to continue the
 
AGU membership though you did not mention that specifically
 
by name. So I wrote them at that time (or perhaps just
 
returned their bill with a request to cancel). Early in
 
December the enclosed bill came in so this time I wrote them,
 
asking to cancel and telling them that you were in Australia;
 
the latter as an explanation of why I was writing rather than
 
you. Their reply was to the effect that they have members all
 
over the world and that your being in Australia does not
 
preclude the continuance of your membership, and that they have
 
the feeling that you desire to continuel So would you please
 
send them one of your Aerogramme notes telling them what you
 
I:desire l1 in this connection? The man who answered my letter
 
is Waldo E. Smith, Executive Secretary. Incidentally, unless
 
Green Bank is holding on to it, no material has come from the
 
AGU in this past year. Mr. Schauer recently became a member
 
and they immediately sent him all the 1961 issues of their
 
publications.
 

You have received a Christmas card from Ruth and Bill Hulswit
 
(443 R~land Road, Grosse Pte Farms, Michigan), and a greeting
 
from The Emerson Squires (319 E. Jefferson Avenue, Wheaton).
 

Sincerely, 


